
Printable Fosse Care 

Fosse Septique Care Dear guest, welcome to our charming gîte As you 
embark on a memorable getaway, we kindly ask for your assistance in 
helping to maintain the health of our fosse septique (septic and 
drainage system). By avoiding the following, you’ll be contributing to the 
well-being of our fosse septique: 

1. Non-Biodegradable Wastes: To ensure the smooth functioning of our 
septic system, we kindly request that you refrain from disposing of non-
biodegradable items such as plastics, diapers, and synthetic materials. 
These can disrupt the natural breakdown process. 

2. Cooking Oils and Grease: While indulging in delicious culinary 
creations, we kindly ask that you avoid pouring excess cooking oils and 
grease down the drains. These substances can solidify within the septic 
system, potentially causing blockages. 

3. Harsh Chemicals: As responsible stewards of the environment, we 
encourage you to steer clear of harsh chemicals like bleach, strong 
cleaning agents, and chemicals from personal care products. These can 
harm the beneficial bacteria essential for effective waste decomposition. 

4. Large Food Waste Amounts: While the beauty of our surroundings 
may inspire culinary adventures, we kindly remind you to refrain from 
disposing of large quantities of food scraps, coffee grounds, or excessive 
oils in the sink. Moderation will help maintain optimal septic system 
performance. 

5. Excessive Water Usage: Embracing the beauty of nature often involves 
conserving precious resources. Please be mindful of water consumption 
to prevent overloading our septic system. Conserving water contributes 
to the delicate balance necessary for efficient waste treatment. Your 
cooperation and understanding in following these guidelines will not 
only contribute to the preservation of our gite’s natural surroundings 
but also ensure a comfortable and enjoyable stay for all our cherished 
guests. 



We sincerely thank you for being an integral part of our commitment to 
sustainability and responsible stewardship, and for helping us care for 
our fosse septique


